
19 December 2013 
 
 
Our ref: 2013/060/RMA/mp 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

14-16 Curriculum Pathways 
 
The Information Evening regarding your child’s pathway for 14-16 Education is on 

Thursday 16 January 2014 at 7.00 pm in the Theatre.  This is an important time for 
your child as they will shortly be making key decisions about the courses that they 
will study to examination level in Years 10 and 11. 
 
On Tuesday 14 January 2014, in Gathering, students will learn about the pathway 
process, and will receive their 14-16 Curriculum Pathways booklet. There will then 
be the opportunity for students to discuss this with their Personal Tutor, Learning 
Tutors and parents/carers, over the following two weeks.  Students will then 
complete an on-line form indicating their pathway preferences by Wednesday 29 
January 2014. 
 
The Information Evening is for parents/carers only, and is your opportunity to ask 
questions regarding your child’s 14-16 pathway.  You will be invited to a Consultation 
with your child’s Personal Tutor in the fortnight beginning Monday 17 February.  Part 
of this discussion will be to finalise your child’s 14-16 Curriculum Pathway. 
 
Please return the attached pro-forma as soon as possible indicating how many seats 
you would like for the 16 January.  I look forward to seeing you on this occasion.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr R M Andrews 
Vice Principal 
__________________________________________________________________ 
Our ref: 2013/060/RMA/mp 
 
Students Name: .............................................................................. PT: .................. 
 
I\We shall\shall not be able to attend the 14-16 Curriculum Pathway Meeting on 
Thursday 16 January 2014 at 7.00 pm  We shall require.......... seats. 
 
Signature: ....................................................................................... Parent/Carer 
 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO THE COLLEGE RECEPTION MARKED FOR 

THE ATTENTION OF MISS M PALEY AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.  THANK YOU. 


